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DENR MIMAROPA Region
mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear Sir/Madam,

This pertains to several correspondence which was sent by your Office for our appropriate action. However, we have
noticed that some of the attachments mentioned in the correspondence were not attached, hence, I would like to request
for their copies for our reference. Specifically, we need the attachments, as follows:

1) The request of Ms. Maria Elena Samillano as mentioned in the memorandum of Usec. Cuna dated 14 April 2023,
attached to the letter of OIC, RED Mirasol to Usec. Peter N. Tiangco, Administrator, NAMRIA dated 19 September 2023;

2) Copy of the Resolution No. 2023-178 of the Sangguniang Bayan of Jose P. Rizal, Palawan as mentioned in   the letter
of OIC, RED Mirasol to Usec. Peter N. Tiangco dated 19 September 2023; and

3) Complete copy of the Resolution No. 2022-332 of the Sangguniang Bayan of Rizal, Palawan as attached in the letter of
OIC, RED Mirasol to Usec. Peter N. Tiangco dated 19 September 2023.

Thank you for your favorable action on my request.

Sincerely,

Marlyn A. Tabuñar
Sr. Remote Sensing Technologist
Land Classification Division, Resource Data Analysis Branch
NAMRIA, Lawton Avenue 
Fort Bonifacio, Taguig City 1634
Tel. No. (02)8884-2863

***** The information contained in this communication is privileged and confidential and intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receive it.  If you are not the intended recipient, you must not
disclose or use the information contained in it.  If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately.  You may
contact us at (+632) 8884-2877 or email us at gictd@namria.gov.ph.  *****
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